

25th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

The school PTA is in the process of organising tea towels which some of you may have already seen on the Parentpay website.



For those who are not familiar with the tea towels, this is something that the PTA organises every couple of years.

Every child does a small self-portrait with their name underneath. The teachers are also on it with their class. The images are then loaded onto a tea towel featuring the whole school including the school logo and the academic year.

Please do not worry if your child is not in school at the moment, they will be completed by Wednesday 31^{st} March.

The tea towels are good quality and make a lovely gift for a relative or a memento for yourself or your child.

The pricing structure will be:

£5 for one £9 for two £12 for three £15 for four

This has already been set up on the Parentpay website so you are able to order from now. The deadline for ordering will be **Thursday 15th April** so there is still plenty of time.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Newchurch PTA